
ATTENTION
Tribal Members, 1st Generation and Students  In  Tribal 

Households

Beyond The Bell! 
Need help with homework? 

Just want your student to do homework in a quiet, friendly place? 
Homework Club is held in the Children's Library area of the PCI

Education Department, Monday-Thursday @ 5:00-7:30pm.   
Homework Club will begin on August 9th. 

For more information please contact: 

Kimberly McGhee, Youth Services Coordinator 

 (251)368-9136, ext. 2662 

ksmcghee@pci-nsn.gov

Homework Club
Supervised by 

Tutors and 

Education staff to 

help support your 

students learning.

Grades K-12th

Any eligible student may join at any time!


